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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 1:30 PM


To: Wilcox, Carl@Wildlife


Cc: Harrison, Katrina


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO Core Team Meeting


Attachments: ROC on LTO PMP 20170620 acm edits.docx; ROC on LTO PMP Appendices


20170620.pdf


See attached.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Mon, Jul 17, 2017 at 2:31 PM, Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hello Carl -

Garwin currently is routing the PMP through NMFS, so he has the most recent version. Garwin can you please


send the most recent one to Carl please?


Thank you,


Katrina Harrison


On Mon, Jul 17, 2017 at 2:27 PM, Wilcox, Carl@Wildlife <Carl.Wilcox@wildlife.ca.gov> wrote:


Katrina, can you send me the most current version of the Project Management Plan. Thanks Carl


From: Harrison, Katrina [mailto:kharrison@usbr.gov]


Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 1:11 PM


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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To: Nelson, Ben@usbr.gov <bcnelson@usbr.gov>; Wilcox, Carl@Wildlife <Carl.Wilcox@wildlife.ca.gov>; Carolyn Bragg


<cbragg@usbr.gov>; Wilkinson, Chris@DWR <Christopher.Wilkinson@water.ca.gov>; Messer, Cindy@DWR


<Cindy.Messer@water.ca.gov>; David Mooney <dmmooney@usbr.gov>; Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov; Spanglet,


Harry@DWR <Harry.Spanglet@water.ca.gov>; Rooks, Heidi@DWR <Heidi.Rooks@water.ca.gov>; Jana Affonso


<jana_affonso@fws.gov>; Pinero, Janice@usbr.gov <jpinero@usbr.gov>; Ford, John@DWR


<John.Ford2@water.ca.gov>; Sun, Katherine@fws.gov <katherine_sun@fws.gov>; Kaylee Allen


<kaylee_allen@fws.gov>; Squires, Kim@fws.gov <kim_squires@fws.gov>; Luke Davis <ldavis@usbr.gov>;


Michelle@DWR Banonis <michelle.banonis@water.ca.gov>; Idlof, Patti@usbr.gov <pidlof@usbr.gov>; Kuenster,


Gail@DWR <Gail.Kuenster@water.ca.gov>; justin.ly@noaa.gov


Subject: ROC on LTO Core Team Meeting


Hello all -

I look forward to seeing you tomorrow at 650 Capitol Mall - San Joaquin Conference room in NMFS's office


for the Reinitiation of Consultation on the Coordinated Long-term Operation of the CVP and SWP five-

agency Core Team meeting.


Attached is a draft agenda.


Thank you,


Katrina


Katrina Harrison


ROC on LTO Project Manager


Bay-Delta Office


Bureau of Reclamation


(916) 414-2425


kharrison@usbr.gov
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--

Katrina Harrison

(916) 414-2425



